
October 28, 2011
JAMSTEC

Symposium to Report Impacts of 2011 Great East Japan
Earthquake

- Results and Future Studies -

Following the great East Japan Earthquake on March 11, 2011, JAMSTEC
has been involved in extensive emergency surveys around the earthquake
rupture area, utilizing its fleet of research vessels, submersibles and leading
expertise in marine sciences and technology.

To share the invaluable information obtained from these surveys, provide
upgrades on studies based on it, and increase public awareness of how they
can benefit society, JAMSTEC will hold a symposium as described below.

1.Date and time : Sunday, November 26, 2011, 10:30~17:30 (admission starts
:10:00)

2.Venue : AKIHABARA Convention Hall
Akihabara Daibiru 2F
1-18-13, Sotokanda, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo (Map)
[Access]
One minute walk from JR Akihabara Station

3.Admission : Free

4.Program : Refer to Appendix(in Japanese)

5.Host : JAMSTEC
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Contacts:
Japan Agency for Marine-Earth Science and Technology
(For the symposium)

Toru Nakamura
Manager, Research Advancement Division
Advanced Research and Technology Promotion Department

(For publication)
Hikaru Okutsu, e-mail: press@jamstec.go.jp
Senior Administrative Specialist, Planning Department Press Office

https://www.jamstec.go.jp/e/about/press_release/20111028/leaflet.pdf
https://www.jamstec.go.jp/e/about/press_release/20111028/leaflet.pdf
https://www.jamstec.go.jp/e/about/press_release/20111028/leaflet.pdf
mailto:press@jamstec.go.jp

